COPY 26th October 1921.

LLOYD'S REGISTER OF SHIPPING,
71, Fenchurch Street,
LONDON. E.C. 3,

18th July 1919,

Reverting to your letter of the 14th instant,

especting the fitting of c@iling over the top of ballast tanks
which o0il fuel is to be carried, and including a letter addressed
o this Office by the Hall Line Ltde, I beg to inform you that the
natter was brought before the General Committee of this sSociety at
heir Meeting yesterday, and received careful consideration,

rotection of the cargo in the holds in the case of any leakage of
il from the double bottom tanks, viz: by increasing the thickness of
unnage wood to 5 inches, and by leying this dunnage wood athwartships,

he proposal to dispense with ceiling on the top of such tanks will
e approved., ‘

I em, Dear Sir,
Yours faithfully,
(Sgd.) A, Scott,
Jecretary,

. lalrymple, Esga,,
Supt, Engineer,
Ellerman Engine Works,
LIVERPOOL.
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